Maternal Mortality Review Panel, MMRP ECHO, Extension for Community Healthcare Outcomes



MMRP ECHO Across Washington

Regional Review of the Latest MMRP Report to the Legislature

on Maternal Deaths



Join us to discuss local and regional strategies to reduce maternal mortality. Let's create solutions together. Your regional leaders, Carl Olden and Sharilyn Emhoff, will host this convening.

Goals for the meeting

- Review findings from the new MMRP Report to the Legislature
- Consider options for continued community input

More information: MMRP ECHO staff dinaha@uw.edu

WHEN:

Monday, May 1st, 5:30pm-7:30pm (Please register by 4/28; arrive by 5:15pm, 5/1/23)

YAKIMA LOCATION

MultiCare Yakima Memorial **2811 Tieton Dr., Yakima, 98902**MultiCare Yakima Memorial Auditorium
(located in the basement, across from the Pharmacy)

PARKING

Please park in the East Parking Lot, entrance off 28th Ave.

WHO SHOULD ATTEND

Yakima Valley and Central Washington community based organizations, patient advocates, and those with lived experience, in addition to community based maternal child health providers

PRESENTERS

Debs Gardner, Washington State Department of Health (DOH) Ian Bennett, MD, PhD, UW Family Medicine

HOSTS

Carl Olden, MD, FAAFP, MMRP Member Sharilyn Emhoff, RN, Perinatal Regional Network Coordinator

REGISTER TO ATTEND **BY 4/28** (to ensure a lunch for you) https://redcap.iths.org/surveys/?s=44KK4TCJE38KTNEF

OR USE THE QR CODE BELOW







